
COLORADO DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH 

4210 EAST 11TH AVENUE • DENVER, COLORADO 80220 • PHONE 388-6111 
Edward C. Dreyfus, M.D., M.P.H.:Executive Director 

April 12, 1976 

The Honorable Lawrence L. Kozisek, Mayor 

City of Grand Junction 

250 N. 5th Street 
Grand Junction, Colorado 81501 

Dear Mayor Kozisek: 

The large number of city and county approved sewer extensions and the 

large number of anticipated developments in the Grand Junction area 

were recently brought to the attention of the Water Quality Control 

Commission. Also, at the meeting on April 6, 1976, the Commission 
tabled the requests for site approval of nine (9) sewer extensions 

for the Grand Junction area. 

Before taking further action on these, it was the expressed desire of 

the Commission that the city and any other appropriate governmental 

agency be requested to attend the next Commission meeting on May 4, 
1976, and the Executive Committee meeting on April 23, 1976. The 

purpose of attending the Executive Committee meeting is to determine 

the status of your current planning so that it can be presented to 

the full Commission on May 4. 

If, for any reason, these dates are not convenient, please let me 

know so other arrangements for attendance at a subsequent commission 

meeting can be arranged. 

Sincerely yours, 

Evan D. Dildine, P.E. 

Technical Secretary 

Water Quality Control Commission 

EDD: 

cc: Mr. Harvey M. Rose, City Manager 
Dr. Warren Jacobson, Director, Mesa County Health Department 

Mr. Jack Sparks, Colo. West Area Council of Governments 

Mr. Richard Bowman, District Engineer 
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